I am opposed to this bill for a myriad of reasons, most importantly being the harm that it can have onan entire
generation of Maryland youth. What a tragedy and scarring event sexual assault is of a minor. To not have proper
retribution and justice served to the criminals is beyond evil. Please end this bill proposal.



